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October 20, 2023

Danny Rayman Labrin &

Gayatri Khandhadai

Business & Human Rights Resource Center
The Foundry, 17 Oval Way

London

SE1 5RR

United Kingdom

Dear Danny and Gayatri,
Thank you very much for your email correspondence dated October 18 and 20, 2023.

Meta recently published a detailed Newsroom post setting out specific steps we’ve taken related to

the current conflict. It’s available in English, Arabic, and Hebrew.

The post will be updated on a regular basis as events unfold, and as Meta adopts additional
measures. At the time of writing, the most recent update was made October 18, 2023.

We also note that Meta commissioned independent human rights due diligence on Israel Palestine in
2021, and we published the report and a Meta response in September 2022.

In addition, last month we provided a detailed update on our response to due diligence
recommendations, shared as an annex to our 2022 Human Rights Report.

We remain at your disposal if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely,

Miranda Sissons
Director, Human Rights Policy


https://about.fb.com/news/2023/10/metas-efforts-regarding-israel-hamas-war/
https://about.fb.com/news/2023/10/metas-efforts-regarding-israel-hamas-war/#arabic-translation
https://about.fb.com/news/2023/10/metas-efforts-regarding-israel-hamas-war/#hebrew-translation
https://about.fb.com/news/2022/09/human-rights-impact-meta-israel-palestine/
https://humanrights.fb.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/September-2023-Israel-and-Palestine-HRDD-Meta-Update.pdf
https://humanrights.fb.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/2022-Meta-Human-Rights-Report.pdf

